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Statement of Nancy Beals

I recently bought my daughter Kayla a ticket to Universal Studio’s

Halloween Horror Nights.  Kayla was very excited and looking forward to a fun

filled evening with her friends.  She told me that a lot of kids from her school

would be attending.

What happened that night was horrific.  A female Universal Studios

employee called her a whore, a slut, and a hooker on a microphone in front of a

crowd while everyone laughed.  This attack on my young daughter’s character and

reputation was irresponsible and hurtful to her and to me as her mother.

I thought that this was a safe and child friendly event.  I never expected that

Universal Studios would authorize such language to be used to attack my 13 year

old daughter.
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